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A huge ‘Thank You’ to everyone who supported this fantastic event. The 

night was a great success and we raised vital funds for the Wadebridge 

Foodbank and Storehouse. The proceeds raised enables us to continue to 

meet the needs of people in our community.

Wadebridge Foodbank, Bridgend, Wadebridge, Cornwall. PL27 6DA. 
Tel: 01208 815374 

Email: contact@wadebridgefoodbank.org  Website: www.wadebridgefoodbank.org
www.facebook.com/WadebridgeFoodbankStoreHouse Twitter @WadebridgeFB

Registered Charity No. 1146404

Fun at the Foodbank 
Charity Dinner Dance Fundraiser

For all our weekly news, why not 
follow us on Twitter 
@WadebridgeFB or like us on 
Facebook.

During the Easter period, we 
were given a very kind donation 
of Easter Eggs from Natwest Bank. 
The chocolate eggs were a 
welcome addition to our food 
boxes. Your food donations really 
do make a big difference to 
peoples lives. The school holidays 
can be difficult for families to 
afford to feed their children. The 
Foodbank helps to support people 
throughout the year.

Amongst the fabulous prizes donated 
for the Charity Auction included a 
2-night stay in ‘Ivey’ a 1959 split-
screen VW campervan, the mascot of 
Mother Ivey’s Bay Holiday Park. 
‘Ivey’ will be making her first public 
appearance at the 2015 Royal 
Cornwall Show (where you will find 
her on the Surf Bay Leisure stand).

In celebration of World Book Night 
which took place on Thursday 23rd 
April, we have some copies of 'Street 
Cat Bob' to give away in our 
StoreHouse Shop. Pop in and grab a 
copy of this book - a heartwarming 
tale with a message of hope.

Community Camping Weekend

Grab your camping gear and come along to Mother 
Ivey’s Bay Holiday Park for a fun Camping Weekend 

from Fri 19th June - Sun 21st June. Tickets in advance 
are £20 per family (or £25 on the day). Proceeds raised 
will be donated to the Foodbank. For more details 
please call the StoreHouse Shop on 01208 815374.



Wadebridge Foodbank & Storehouse 

Bodmin
Bodmin Christian Fellowship,

Berrycoombe Road, 
Bodmin. PL31 2NS

Monday & Wednesday 1pm - 3pm 

Camelford
St Thomas’ Church, 
Tuesday 2pm-4pm

Wadebridge
Bridgend, Wadebridge. PL27 6DA

Monday – Thursday 10am-4pm

Can you help by supporting the work of the Foodbank & Storehouse? If so, please detach and return the slip below.

Name:     Email Address:
Address:

I would like more information on the work of the Wadebridge Foodbank  YES / NO
I would like a Standing Order Form  YES / NO
I would like to make a donation to the work of Wadebridge Foodbank for £

Please return to Wadebridge Foodbank, Bridgend, Wadebridge, Cornwall, PL27 6DA. 

Cheques can be made payable to ‘Wadebridge Foodbank and Storehouse’

Continued support from Mother Ivey’s Holiday Park

 Thank you to all our Foodbank Friends for your continued support 

Foodbank Drop-In Times
The Foodbank helps local people in 
crisis in Bodmin, Camelford, 
Wadebridge and the surrounding 
rural areas by providing three days’ 
worth of nutritionally balanced 
dried and tinned food. Food is given 
out in exchange for a voucher that 
is distributed by local statutory and 
voluntary organisations such as 
schools, doctors, churches etc. If 
you or some-one you know needs 
food, or you are a statutory or 
voluntary agency and want to hold 
vouchers, please contact us on 
01208 815374.

The Storehouse is a local project 
helping local people. People donate 
second hand furniture, white goods 
& household items in good condition 
to the StoreHouse, and these are 
given free of charge to someone in 
need, or sold for a reasonable price 
in our shop. Come and have a 
browse, one person’s junk is 
another person’s treasure! to the 
StoreHouse, and these are given 
free of charge to someone in need, 
or sold for a reasonable price in our 
shop. Come and have a browse, one 
person’s junk is another person’s 
treasure!

Last year we distributed over 25 tonnes of food, that’s the 

equivalent of 500 shopping trolleys full of food. During this 

period we provided 28,490 meals to local people, all thanks 

to your donations. We couldn’t do this with your help and 

support. Thanks to your generosity, the food you donate 

enables us to help people in our community.  

Our next Tesco Food Collection will take place at the 

Padstow & Wadebridge stores from the 2nd - 4th July. 

A very big THANK YOU to 
Wovina, Bodmin for their 
generous donation of items 
of clothing given to our 
StoreHouse Shop. The 
clothing has been distributed 
to help  families who are  
struggling with the cost of 
clothing their children. We 
are really grateful for the 
donation which enables us to 
extend our services and help 
people in need & support 
families in crisis.

We are delighted to announce that we 
have received a generous donation 
from Patrick Langmaid of Mother Ivey’s 
Bay Holiday Park. Each visitor was 
asked to donate £1 to the Cornwall 
Wildlife Trust, Patrick then match-
funded this amount and kindly donated 
to the Foodbank. Their continued 
support is overwhelming. 

Pictured here are: Serena Pettigrew-Jolly from the Cornwall Wildlife Trust, 
Jacqui White, Wadebridge Foodbank, Patrick Langmaid and Simon from Mother 
Iveys Bay Holiday Park.
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